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NACS learns from France 

News 

             

A delegation of the National Agency of Civil Servants (NACS), led by Eugen COIFAN, 
NACS President, participated in the period 16 to 22 June 2013 to a study tour 
aimed at exchanging best practices at European level in the Member States with 
relevant experience in managing civil service. 

The event was organized within the project „Increasing public administration 
capacity to manage civil servants’ recruitment, selection and evaluation processes 
in the context of increasing accountability of public administration for civil service 
management” SMIS Code 35032 and it was held in Paris, France. 

NACS representatives met with representatives of government institutions in 
France, having relevant experience in civil service management, such as the 
National School of Administration (ENA), National Centre of Territorial Public 
Service, Interdepartmental Management Center, French Ministry of the Interior’s 
Centre for Advanced Studies – CHEMI, French Departments Assembly (ADF), the 
Directorate General of Civil Service Administration (DGAFP) etc. 

NACS participation in the study visit was particularly timely given that the 
information and contacts gained will be an important element in its efforts to 
streamline HR processes, also one of the results taken under the above-mentioned 
project. Moreover, the visit provided an opportunity for writing documentation for 
future requests for funding for the administration in Romania, applicable to civil 
servants and civil service. 
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